
   Pott Shrigley 

   Church School              
 

  

Shrigley Road, Pott Shrigley, Cheshire  

SK10 5RT  

Tel: 01625 573260 

e-mail: admin@pottshrigley.cheshire.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Anne-Marie Willis 

 
 

Heads Up 6th January 2023 
 
 
Dear parents  
 
It’s been lovely to welcome all the children back to school this week – everyone 
seems full of energy and ready for the new term which is fantastic. Thank you for all 
the goodies for the staff at Christmas – we are still enjoying a biscuit or two at break 
times.  
 
We’ve launched straight into new topics this week: 
 

• Class 1 are busy marching to the theme of Carnival of the Animals so expect 
lots of actions and humming around the house 

• Class 2 will be focussed on the Titanic and delving into history to uncover 
facts as they piece together what happened to cause this huge disaster 

• Class 3 are busy looking at Trade in Europe from long ago to present day life 
post-Brexit 

 
As ever maths and English are part of daily life here in school – reading with your 
child is so important to allow them to access not just books, but language in their 
whole environment. We’ve noticed some real progress with some children who were 
once reluctant readers and are now bookworms - thanks for your support with this as 
reading at home really does make a difference.  
 
Swimming restarts on Tuesday for all children in Years 2-6. Please call into the office 
to sign a permission slip if you’ve not done so already.  
 
Mrs Willis will join us as of 16th January, please do keep the whole family in your 
prayers at this difficult time.  
 
Regards 
 
Team Pott Shrigley 

 
 
Diary Dates: 
 
Tuesday 10th January  Swimming – Years 2-6 
    No After School Club 
Thursday 12th January  Kickstart PE – No After School Club  
     
Friday 13th January   School Nurse Visit for Reception 
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